
Mice Class Newsletter 
Friday 11th October 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

In Personal, Social and Emotional Development, we have continued to focus on taking turns 

and sharing  

Phonics, we have learnt the grapheme phoneme correspondence for ck, e, u, r and tricky 

words “is” and “I” 

RE, we explored Gods from other religions including Muslim and Hindu gods 

Literacy, handwriting activities and reading our books as well as enjoying listening to and en-

gaging with a range of picture books including the Colour Monster  

Mathematics… sorting activities 

Understanding the World…  talking about ways that our families are the same and different 

Expressive art and design, using the rainbow colours in our painting and learning a new song to 

perform at Celebration Worship in two weeks time 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Amy for her brilliant self portrait 

Headteachers Award: JoJo for always trying her best (perseverance) 

Shining Stars:  Amy, Alyssa, Amariah, Fen, Jojo, Holly, Freya and Saaya 

 

This week we said goodbye to Elijah who is moving to a new house. We wish him good 

luck. We will miss him! 

Reminders & Messages  

Please spread the word that we have an Open afternoon next Thursday.  

Farm School for Mice Class—Thursday 24th October 9.30am—11.45am 

 

 


